
AASHE STARS Letter of Affirmation 

Pre-Submission Review 

January 25, 2024 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

The University of Wisconsin-River Falls Sustainability Office has been working on a STARS report 

for the past several months. We have served as reviewers of their report and can attest that we 

have completed a review verifying that content meets required criteria. We also checked 

spelling, grammar, and hyperlinks. We verify that we were not involved in the data collection 

process and that we completed two reviews of the entire report.  

Our contact information is listed on the completed review template. Should you have any 

questions, please feel free to reach out to any of us.  

 

 

 
Cayla Bingham 

Student Intern, UWRF Sustainability Office 

 

 

 
Kaitlin Ramirez 

Student Intern, UWRF Sustainability Office 

 

 

 

 

 


